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If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 24th June 2021 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
End of term update 
 
We hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well.   Thank you for your continued support 
throughout this session. 
 
Final provisional results were shared with Senior Phase students earlier this week after the completion of 
school, local authority and national moderation. If any pupil has any questions relating to their grades or the 
appeals process, please contact the school.   
 
Today, we say farewell to Mr. Kenneth Campbell, Teacher of Technical Education, Mr. Alastair Carter, 
Teacher of Geography and Modern Studies and Ms. Jennifer Mason, Teacher of Modern Languages, who 
are moving to other South Lanarkshire schools.  In August, we will welcome Ms. Rebecca Burke, Teacher of 
Inclusion, Mr. Callum Kirkpatrick, Teacher of Physics and Science, Ms. Lauren Millar, Teacher of Art and 
Design, Ms. Ashley Montague, Teacher of History and Modern Studies, Mrs. Aileen Mullen, Principal 
Teacher of Maths and Numeracy, Ms. Laura Stewart, Teacher of Modern Languages and Mrs. Bronya 
Watters, Teacher of Modern Languages. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our pupils back to school on Monday, 16th August 2021 and will provide 
further information regarding arrangements for pupils based on the latest national and local authority 
guidance in week beginning 9th August 2021.  
 
Information regarding our school uniform can be found on the school website in the key information > 
policies section.   Thank you to everyone who has donated uniform items that are no longer required.   
 
Further information regarding arrangements for Prize Giving will be shared early in the new term.  
 
We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Barbara Lee 
Acting Head Teacher 


